
Dear Members and Guests

The 100 Property Club is delighted to be raising money this evening for The Woking and Sam Beare Hospices and The Lord's Taverners.
The Lord’s Taverners was founded in 1950 and work in the field of welfare, helping dis-advantaged and disabled children and young people by delivering projects with practical outcomes throughout the UK.  They are one of the UK’s leading youth cricket and disability sports charities whose objective is to give children and young people, particularly those with special needs, a sporting chance.  

The Woking & Sam Beare Hospices specialise in individualised palliative and end of life care for patients from age 18 and for their whole family.  Each year they look after more than 1,200 patients providing holistic care for those with a wide range of life-limiting conditions such as cancer, heart disease, Motor Neurone Disease, chronic pulmonary conditions,Parkinson’s disease and Multiple Sclerosis which gives each patient the very best quality of life.

Your committee would like to thank you and your guests for your generosity in raising money for both of these worthwhile charities.
Mark Eshelby
Charity Officer for The 100 Property Club


